
23 May, 2013 - Meeting with Northumbria Chief 

Constable regarding EDL protest 

 

23rd May, 2013 – Gold Meeting regarding the EDL with the Police and Crime 

Commissioner (PCC), Deputy Police and Crime Commissioner (DPCC) Chief Constable 

 

Following tragic events in Woolwich, London the Chief Constable held an extraordinary Gold 

Strategic Meeting in relation to those wider national events around domestic extremism and the 

forthcoming EDL protest in Newcastle. 

The Chief Constable was assured by the strategic and operational briefings she received as was 

the PCC in her oversight role. 


